
Suggestion for Expanding Offerings in 

Ethnic Studies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Title: [Recipient's Title] 

Department: [Recipient's Department] 

Institution: [Recipient's Institution] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose an expansion of our ethnic studies 

offerings within the curriculum. As our society continues to grow increasingly diverse, it is 

essential that our educational programs reflect and honor this diversity. 

By incorporating additional courses focused on [mention specific ethnic groups or themes], we 

can provide students with a deeper understanding of cultural histories, contributions, and 

contemporary issues affecting various communities. Such courses would not only enrich our 

academic environment but also prepare students for a globalized workforce. 

I believe a comprehensive review of our current ethnic studies offerings could unveil 

opportunities for new courses, collaboration with community organizations, or partnerships with 

other departments. I would be happy to discuss this further and assist in any research or planning 

necessary for this initiative. 

 

Thank you for considering this suggestion. I look forward to your thoughts and hope to 

contribute to this important aspect of our educational mission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 



[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Department] 

[Your Institution] 

[Your Contact Information] 


